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I want to register my opposition to all versions of this. The plans seem hastily assembled without regard to long term
consequences to the state and it's residents. Today HB4167 is being considered.  Please do not let this pass. At the
very least, give it time to be examined and the consequences understood, bringing it up for a vote in the future if
necessary.

Arlene Sarver
Resident of Josephine County
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